
 

Sarah Skemp, School Counselor 

  

It has been an absolute pleasure to work with your children this year. I’ve seen how hard the 

students have worked all year long.  Summer break can be a perfect time for relaxing AND 

learning.   Please try to keep the learning going, making it fun!  Take some time to practice some 

math facts or numbers and of course reading.  We want to continue to support our Love of 

Reading. Keeping children active, both physically and mentally, during the summer is important. 

Just as important is remembering that parents need to do this as well.  Find activities that all of 

you can enjoy together.  I wish you all a safe and happy summer.  

 

 

 



 


